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I write this heartfelt plea on behalf of the retention of the Ravensworth Estate. The
plans to destroy such an important part of our combined, Indigenous and Colonial

history, appalls me.

I come to beg you to save history. The Wonnarua Plains Clan ask for and deserve
to have this site protected. We should all respect history and with our combined
history here being under threat is crucial.

There is so little left of what once was, I feel it verges on the criminal to destroy yet
more. Moving the building destroys its history. To do so is no solution.

Please be part of a positive solution and protect history, rather than the
destruction of history. The area, in its entirety, is Australian history.

Kindest Regards

Ms Marilyn Marsden
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